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Cc: Cousins, Sarah
Subject: FW: 4811-WR-4 Villages of Cross Creek Missing MMRs
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I can’t remember who was asking about the missing MMRs for the facility above, but here they are. I
hope it was at least one of you! I deleted the past messages, so I can’t go back and see.
 
Thanks,
 
Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive   | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0056   | e: danielle.harbin@adeq.state.ar.us

 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 5:05 PM
To: Harbin, Danielle
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-4 Villages of Cross Creek Missing MMRs
 
Here they are…  Thanks Danielle
 

From: Harbin, Danielle [mailto:Danielle.Harbin@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 12:02 PM
To: Kathy Bartlett
Subject: 4811-WR-4 Villages of Cross Creek Missing MMRs
Importance: High
 
Ms. Bartlett,
 
A DEQ inspector has made me aware that we are missing August and September 2020 MMRs from
your file. If they were submitted, they did not get saved to your file. Can you please resubmit them
by March 25, 2021?
 
Thanks,
 
Danielle Harbin | Enforcement Analyst
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